
 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 10 December 

 

 

EAAADundela Eco-Schools 

 

In keeping with our status as an Eco-School, 

we are requesting that, if you already have a 

good quality, clean Christmas Jumper which 

no longer fits your child and cannot be reused 

at home, you would send it into school to be 

re-used.  

We will compile a list of what we receive and 

parents can then select a jumper for 

Christmas Jumper Day while stock lasts. 

Please send any such Christmas jumpers into 

school by Friday 26 November. 

 

Thank you for helping the children at Dundela 

in their efforts to be an eco-friendly school. 

 


